Shana Tova

View PDF

Best wishes for a happy, healthy and fulfilling New Year. May you go from strength to strength.

The new issue of our journal Conversations, on Family and Gender Issues, is in the process of being mailed. You should be receiving it soon, and I hope you find it of interest. Please feel free to share your reactions and comments on any or all of the articles. You can email comments to me at mdangel@jewishideas.org, and I'll share them with our University Network members. If you haven't already done so, please go to the My Account section on our website, jewishideas.org, and make sure we have your correct contact information.

Shalom uvrakha.

University Network Newsletter